From: Scott Fraser <sfraser@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 9:24 AM

To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips @cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: RE: 12.17.20 DRC Agenda

No floodplain related comments.
It looks like there may be a Code hearing at the same time that | may have to attend.
Scote

Scott Fraser, CFM - Floodplain Administrator
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